
From: mika hasbrouck <mikahasbrouck@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 8:01 AM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Nov.7 agenda  
 

Dear Petersburg Borough Assembly,  
 
In reading through today's (November 7,2022) agenda, I have some questions and comments 
about a couple items.  
 
First, I would like to express my support for Resolution #2022-17, I encourage the Assembly to 
pass this resolution in order to allow more borough residents to participate in assembly 
meetings.  As we all know, more residents than not work during the noon meeting time making 
it a counterproductive time to hold assembly meetings that allow everyone to partake.  
 
Second,  under New Business C, I would like to know why the current Borough attorney is 
recommending the hiring of another law firm for the Borough and Clerk? What public records 
were requested? When was this request made? Why weren't the public records requested 
provided? If the records requested were in fact confidential or classified, what are the grounds 
for a lawsuit?  If this is not public information, I ask that the assembly ask these questions 
before hiring additional legal counsel at the cost of taxpayers.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mika Hasbrouck 
 


